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Dear Mr. Pelizza:

We have received your May 14, 1985 and May.17, 1985 letters outlining
the 1985 operating plan for the North Platte Project. The review of this
plan was coordinated between the Water Quality Division, Land Quality Divi-
sien, and Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

The Water Quality Division and Land Quality Division concur with the
Ecclear Regulaterf Commission's recommendations on the operating plan as
o,)ecified in Sandra Wastler's letter. Therefore, the NRC's concerns cust

be addressed te satisfy DEQ.

As Mr. Roy Spears told you during the May 23, 19S5 telephone conver-
satien no new activities can begin at the project until the operating plan
is approved and a DEQ representative is present.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact either of us.
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